“Righteousness and Anger—Part 2”
Matthew 5:21-26

SERMON

ON THE

MOUNT

Matthew 5-7

KINGDOM LIVING

January 26, 2025




TODAY 1-26 Sanctity of Life Sunday
Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:45 a.m.
Sunday School—9:00 a.m.

Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m.
Potluck & Annual Meeting—Following

morning worship service
MS Returns from Winter Blast

TUESDAY 1-28
Community Prayer—Noon

WEDNESDAY 1-29
Men’s Fellowship—6:15 a.m.
AWANA/Truth Seekers—3:50-5:00 p.m.
MS Youth Group—6:30-7:30 p.m.
HS Youth Group—7:30-8:30 p.m.

SUNDAY 2-2
Common Ground Coffee Bar—38:45 a.m.
Sunday School—9:00 a.m.
Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m.

AWANA Cookies This Week: 1-29
Sue Neswold, Marlys Perkins & Corinne Ball

. . GIVING
Options for Giving:

e Offering Boxes mounted near back of Sanctuary & on the rolling mailboxes in the Foyer
e Online Giving — www.brittfreechurch.com/give/
o  Mail a check (address below)

e If you want to give to the Benevolence Fund, please indicate accordingly when you give.
December Income—s$59,832.36

PRAYER NEEDS

Please pray for these people with health issues or other concerns:

Ramona Carlson Bertie Nedved Jill Schrader Dennis Kruger
Rita Fox Doug Kneisel Owen Harms Manuel Garcia
Kim Redenius Jan Charbonneaux Dan Calvert Amy Chase

Please pray for:
Spiritual revival in our churches and nation

eMissionaries/ministries with special focus on the Caring Pregnancy Center—Mason City
oFirefighters including Andrew Ries

ePastor Steve & Carol Couch

ePastor Michael & Shelby, Judah and Delta Foose

eChas & Nicole, William and Daisy Wyatt

THE EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH OF BRITT
810 2nd Ave. NW, Britt, IA 50423
Church Office—641-843-3861  Website: www.brittfreechurch.com
Wifi: EFC Guest | Wifi Password: brittfree82
Senior Pastor —Steve Couch—brittfreechurch.steve@gmail.com— 641-860-9932
Associate Pastor—Michael Foose—brittfreechurch.michael@gmail.com—603-491-0976
Youth Director —Chas Wyatt—brittfreechurch.chas@gmail.com— 605-376-4806
Worship Director —Ellen Beery—brittfreechurch.ellen@gmail.com— 951-317-9200
Office Staff —Katrina Peterson & Myla Brown—brittfreechurch@gmail.com— 641-843-3861
Custodian —Tom Kardoes— 515-320-3349

OPPORTUNITIES

PRAY FOR THOSE AT WINTER BLAST THIS WEEKEND

Students Youth Leaders
Hannah Andersen Chas Wyatt
Jessica Andersen Nicole Wyatt

Kenadee Brown Xavier Collins
Cadee Cruise
Uzziel Krumwiede

K'lee Yourdon

POTLUCK & ANNUAL MEETING TODAY following the morning
worship service. The meeting will be held in the sanctuary. The Annual
Reports (1 per family) have been distributed to member’'s mailboxes.
Members, please pick up your report from your mailbox and also remember
to sign in at the table at the sanctuary doors before the meeting begins.
Extra copies will be available at the sign in table. People who are not
members of our church are welcome to attend the meeting, but will not be
able to vote.

WELCOMING NEW MEMBERS NEXT SUNDAY

We will be welcoming these new members during the morning worship
service next Sunday: Marshal & Rebecca Andersen, Joelle Newby and
Joleen Norstrud.

ATTENTION ALL WOMEN

You are invited to a Women's Breakfast on February 22, from 8:30-10:00.
We'll eat some delicious breakfast, share a devotion and do a fun craft
together. Please invite your friends and neighbors and sign up in the foyer!

AWANA LISTENERS NEEDED

AWANA is in need of listeners for all age groups; Cubbies (4&5 year olds),
Sparks (Kindergarten-2nd grade), T&T (3rd & 4th grade). They are especially
in need of men. Thank you to those that have stepped up to help. If anyone
else would like to help, please contact Linda DeWaard (641-860-0913) or
Beth Rasmussen (515-341-6980).

MEN'’S SPORTSMEN'’S RETREAT at Hidden Acres Camp March 20-23.
Brochures are available on the table in the foyer. Register or get more
information at www.hacamps.org.

SUMMER CAMP REGISTRATION IS OPEN

You can go on Hidden Acres’ website to see the details for the various
camps and the dates that are offered (www.hacamps.org). We help kids
from our church go to Hidden Acres by paying $200 for any of the camps
that are $395 or more or $150 for any of the camps that are under $395.
Registration needs to be done online at the above website. We now have a
church code that you will enter during registration that will subtract the
amount that our church will pay. Please contact Kim McNeese to get your
code or if you have questions (641-860-0850). It is good to register as soon
as you can, since many of the camps get filled up quickly.




